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Waverley Council Response Report to requests from the August 2024 Bondi Precinct meeting 
 

Meeting 
Date 

Motion Council Officer Response Directorate Status 

August 
2024 

Bondi Precinct believes Council’s proposed 
pricing offer for local residents to use the 
Pavilion as a community centre is 
insufficient. Bondi Precinct believes charges 
for local residents should be set at a 50 per 
cent discount to the Standard rate. Bondi 
Precinct believes making it more financially 
accessible will allow greater use of the 
Pavilion by community groups. 

As advised in the last response to Bondi Precinct, while adopting Council 
fees and charges for 24/25 financial year, Council asked officers to 
investigate the feasibility of a locals rate for the Pavilion, and the 
financial subsidy Council would be required to allocate to fund it. Officers 
are undertaking this work as requested.  
 
We have noted the Precincts motion and this will contribute towards 
Council’s review.  
 
We also note the comment in regards to community groups usage and 
highlight that Council has a Charity / Not for Profit groups / Rehearsals 
rate for Pavilion hire.  

Community, 
Culture and 
Customer 
Experience 

Complete 

 Bondi Precinct extends its sincere thanks to 
the three Bondi Ward Councillors , Dominic 
Wy Kanak, Leon Goltsman and Michelle 
Gray, for their contribution to Waverley and 
in particular their support of residents and 
local Precinct issues. 

Noted.   Councillors Complete  

 Bondi Precinct requests a detailed summary 
of revenue the Council has collected from 
parking fines over the last 3 years in the 
Bondi, Bondi Beach and North Bondi zones.  
We would also like a breakdown of where 
these fines have been collected and the 
percentage increase/ decrease over this 
period.  
  

Each year, Council is required to make available a set of audited financial 
statements. These statements set out the financial performance, 
financial position and cash flows of Council for the relevant financial year. 
You can view the statements here: 
www.waverley.nsw.gov.au/council/policies_procedures_and_plans/annu
al_statement_of_accounts 
 
Regarding the detailed requests from the Precinct, this information is not 
open access information under the GIPA Act and must be applied for. See 
Council’s website for details: 
www.waverley.nsw.gov.au/council/access_to_information  

Planning, 
Sustainability 
and Compliance 
/ Governance 

Complete 

Next meeting: 30 October 2024 
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